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REPEAT PRESCRIPTION REQUEST

Due to the increasing volume of prescription requests we regret that we need to adjust our turnaround time to 4 WORKING DAYS.

This will commence on MONDAY 11 JULY 2022.

The Practice experiences an increasing volume of requests for routine medication being requested as URGENT. Please avoid asking for this unless absolutely necessary. The Practice will only consider urgent requests in accordance with an agreed list. Those medication requests which are outwith the specified criteria will be processed as routine - 4 working days. 

We hope that you will understand and work with us to ensure an adequate time window is provided to ensure that your GP can process any prescription requests in a safe and efficient manner. 

Thank You
Howden Medical Group Practice
